

## 19105 Longs Way • Parker, Colorado 80134 • 303-841-3460

"People are treated with kindness and dignity. At the same time, people are expected to be accountable and to make strides in becoming self-sufficient again. Coming home after visiting you always provided us with food and hope for the future." Parker Task Force client

August 29, 2018

Email to: missymusicteach@gmail.com

To: Prairie Unitarian Universalist Church Parker, Colorado

Dear Friends.

On behalf of all of us at the Parker Task Force, thank you for collecting 15 boxes of food for the food bank. Your food drive helps us fill the shelves and restock our inventory.

We are in our 31st year of service as an all-volunteer non-profit organization. We continue to operate with great efficiency using all income for program services and operation of our facility. Our volunteers focus on our mission of providing food and limited financial assistance to our neighbors in need.

As a short term help agency, it is our goal to help clients return to self-sufficiency. We also have a growing senior program providing twice a month food bank visits.

We couldn't do what we do without you, so thank you again for your support of the Parker Task Force for Human Services. In light of our non-profit status (federal identification no. 74-2494265) no goods or services of any value were transferred to you in connection with this donation.

To learn more about the Parker Task Force, feel free to stop in and see us, visit our website at www.ParkerTaskForce.org or call us at 303-841-3460.

Ma work John John

Sincerely.

Volunteer Chairman

"We feel blessed for all of the help we have received. We found out about so many resources that we otherwise wouldn't have known about." Parker Task Force client